

Registered Address: Canford Heath Infant School, Learoyd Road, Poole, BH17 8PJ
Telephone: 01202 380015 Email: contact@teachpoole.com
Company Number: 09484306

© TEACH_Trust

28th March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our ongoing assessment cycle, teachers have carried out thorough assessments of pupil progress over this term and have worked closely with the children to ensure that they know how well they have achieved what they need to do next. In order for you to know how your child is progressing and to share in their successes, you child will be bringing home a summary of their current outcomes and targets.

For reading, writing and maths, the teachers assess all of the children against the curriculum objectives that have been taught so far. In order to share this information with you, we have printed out the current assessments for your child. On each subject assessment sheet, you will see the objectives that have been secured and objectives that have been taught but there is not yet enough evidence to say that your child has secured the objective. This might be because they need to apply a particular skill in a range of contexts or it might be something that has just been introduced. There may also be some objectives that are secure at greater depth and others that have been taught but not understood.

We have also highlighted or added the objectives that your child needs to continue focusing on as their targets for each subject. Also included is a copy of their independent writing from this term, so that you can see their strengths in writing and their next steps.

We hope that you will find these assessments useful in supporting your child with their next steps. If you have any questions about your child's current attainment or targets, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Kay Spratt Standards and Scrutiny Lead

